This special meeting was called to further establish a steering committee for the Expo Center. Those present were Mr. Jossy, Adams, VanDyke, Lindow and Shearer.

The names were discussed and Mr. Adams suggested that ll people to contacted and in turn have them pick a committee to work under them in their various professions. The following names were approved:

Don Blem 0 to work with organizations
Bob Martin - wo work with Horse clubs
Norton Sherwood - to work with 4-H
Ken Pickett - Advertising and Promotion
Lyell Gardner - Governmental
John Leffel - Livestock Associations
Harvey Kanuss - Industry
Bob Dow - Enginerring and Design
Mrs. Anne Campbell - Woemn's organizations
Capt. Paul White - Sherif's Posse
Fair Board

Mr. Jossy reported a member of the County Road Department had come out to look over the race track to see what work would be involved. They suggested that the grass be killed forst as right now it would take 40 hours to blade it off. The Board advised him to proceed with this operation, but first call the county to see what charges there would be.

The 4-H horse club members requested that the juniors be allowed to leave on Tuesday night. The Board \not denied this request. Every horse is to leave at \not 3 p.m. on Wednesday.

 $\mbox{\rm Mr.}$ Van Dyke stated the Draft Horse Association voted not to support the acitities at the Yamhill Gounty Fair.

Mr. Atwood was to be advised that no money will be paid on Holstein stters. This gremium to come from the Holstein Assocition only.

As there was no futhher business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Betty Shearer, Sec.